
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

The 2015 Winter Meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn 

in Huntsville Alabama.  This is due to a remodel at the 

Holiday Inn in Decatur.  The Dates for the Winter 

Meeting are February 5
th
 for the Board of Directors. The 

6
th
 and 7

th
 for the General Membership.  The direct Phone 

number for the Hotel is 256-830-0600.  Should you have 

any questions please feel free to contact the office. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Melisa Taylor 


